
WAIVER
TO:
YUMA COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE

RE:
IMMUNIZATION AGAINST HEPATITIS B VIRUS

Individuals working within the public safety environment are profiled as being at “occupation risk” for exposure to the Hepatitis B virus.

Each individual employee of the Yuma County Sheriff’s Office is offered the opportunity to participate in an immunization program against the Hepatitis B virus.  It is highly recommended that all employees avail themselves of the program.

This program is offered free (*) of charge by the Department, to any employee wishing to participate.  It consists of the initial dose (shot), a second dose (shot) a month later, and a third and final dose (shot) five months after the second dose.  The Department will fund all doses concurrent to employment.  

The program will be administered by the Detention Center Medical Staff.

Each employee shall complete the following to record their decision as to their participation in the program:


*    *    *    *   *    *
I _____________________________, understand that the Yuma County Sheriff’s Office has offered me the opportunity to participate in an immunization program directed against the Hepatitis B virus.  Furthermore, I understand that this program is offered to me without cost (*) and I voluntarily indicate my decision concerning my participation in the program:

[     ]
I request to participate in the program

[     ]
I decline to participate in the program

_________________

_______________________________
DATE




EMPLOYEE

_________________

_______________________________

DATE




WITNESS

(*) 
If an employee leaves Yuma County employment prior to the completion of the full series, it is the responsibility of the individual to assume the cost for any doses required to complete the program. 

